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Full Text

The Permanent Forum acknowledges and accepts the study on the situation of
indigenous persons with disabilities, with a particular focus on challenges faced
with regard to the full enjoyment of human rights and inclusion in development
(E/C.19/2013/6). The Forum recommends that the Committee on the Rights of
Persons with Disabilities pay special attention, and take immediate action to
respond, to the situation of indigenous persons and peoples with disabilities and
encourage the United Nations system to facilitate the translation of the
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities into indigenous and other
languages.
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